
Bajaj Public School 
 Dear Parents,                             Date: 17.08.2024 
The school will remain closed on Monday, 19 August 2024 on account of 
RAKSHABANDHAN and will reopen on Tuesday, 20 August 2024 as usual. 
Note- Class PNC to Ist will remain closed on Tuesday, 20 August 2024 also. 
Regards 
BPS 
 


